
  ALLERGY & MEDICAL CONCERNS  
  
A special diet form is required when a child needs extra attention regarding their food intake 
during the school day.  Students with physical disabilities, allergies that affect life function 
and diabetes must complete a Medical Plan of Care for School Food Service form every 
school year in order for menu changes to be made by the Food Service staff in your child's 
school. You can request one from the Cafeteria Manager or Nurse, or from the CV Food Service 
website. After the form is completed by the physician and the parent, return it to the Cafeteria 
Manager.  A meeting may then be scheduled with the Cafeteria Manager, Food Service Director, 
School Nurse, Parents and Student to discuss dietary needs.  
Please note that Conestoga Valley School District will NOT provide a milk substitution for a 
student with a non-disabling special dietary need.   
Please return the signed and completed form to the address below, or fax to (717) 656-6806. 
      Conestoga Valley School District 
      Food Service Department 
      160 Newport Road 
      Leola, PA  17540   
  
 


